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Senator Curry, Representative Gere, and honorable members of
the Housing and Economic Development Committee: my name is Caroline Daigle, I 
live in Brunswick and I testifying today in support of LD 1522. Working in the 
hunger relief sector, I see how destabilizing and stressful losing your housing or being
threatened with losing your housing can be. Providing people with the resources to 
avoid eviction and maintain a stable housing situation gives them so much more space
and bandwidth to handle food, education, medical care, and more.


